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The Next Generation Delivery Vehicle (NGDV) program represents the United States Postal 
Service’s (USPS) first large-scale fleet procurement in three decades.

Oshkosh won the competitively awarded contract in February 2021, which allows for the  
delivery of between 50,000 and 165,000 vehicles over a period of 10 years.

Oshkosh can produce any mix of BEV and ICE vehicles, up to 100% BEVs, that the 
USPS wants.

The vehicles will include the modern safety and ergonomic features carriers deserve, such  
as a driver airbag, front and rear automatic braking, superior direct visibility, low step in  
heights, 360-degree camera system, air conditioning, adjustable mail trays and large 
door openings.

On June 22, 2021, Oshkosh Defense announced it will manufacture the NGDVs in their  
Spartanburg, South Carolina factory. Facility preparations in South Carolina are well 
underway and hiring of team members has already begun.

Production of the next generation delivery vehicle is expected to begin in 2023.
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https://oshkoshdefense.com/usps-selects-oshkosh-defense-for-next-generation-delivery-vehicle-fleet/
https://oshkoshdefense.com/oshkosh-selects-spartanburg-s-c-to-build-next-generation-postal-delivery-fleet/
https://readysc.org/oshkoshdefense/?fbclid=IwAR0fBdIV0TsHvKSz_Xl6_ZkD88tiaD8REkkPZn_MeA_WHTSAfTC33tJfhTk

